
From: Ray Cameron-Goodman
Date: 10 June 2015 14:42:38 BST
To: Esme Richarardson, Lee Sutton, Walberswick PC Clerk 
Subject: Resignation

Dear Esme,
 
I am writing to communicate my resignation from Walberswick Parish Council, with 
immediate effect.
 
I love our village, and will of course continue events such as the carolling and the grotto 
which are not council activities. I have just accepted a new post as Head of School, and 
whilst I will always give my time to organise and be involved in community events, I 
certainly do not have it to waste giving thought to spurious and repetitive communications.  
 
The backbone of Walberswick is of course it's community, those who contribute in a 
positive way, take part, and take on responsibilities. We will continue to do this, and more, 
though I cannot do it as part of a council which is fettered by events and vendetta from 
years ago.
 
Best Wishes,
 
Ray


